
From: Coats, Julie <jcoats@cg.sc.gov>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov
CC: Rutherford, Shanesrutherford@cg.sc.gov 

Date: 11/5/2015 3:53:08 PM
Subject: Personal Use of State Vehicle Lt. Governor's Office 

Attachments: Memo - Personal use of vehicle - Constitutional Officers.doc

Mr. Kester,
We need the possible personal use of a state vehicle reported to us for the Lt. Governor's Office for the November
2014 to October 2015 reporting time frame. They might not have any to report or may not even have a permanently 
assigned vehicle. If so please respond so we can handle the reporting if necessary. Please see the attached memo. 

Feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Julie Coats
S.C. Comptroller General's Office

p. 803-734-8176
f. 803-734-1765
jcoats@cg.sc.gov

mailto:Coats,%20Julie%20%3Cjcoats@cg.sc.gov%3E
mailto:kester@aging.sc.gov
mailto:srutherford@cg.sc.gov
mailto:jcoats@cg.sc.gov

